
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to offer you an option to stay over at a university dormitory while you attend the 

Tenrikyo Mission Headquarters’ 90
th

 Anniversary celebration weekend on June 29-30, 2024.  

Dormitory Information 

Venue 

California State University, Los Angeles 

South Village Resident Halls 

 
Available nights: June 28 and June 29 
(additional nights may be made available)  

Located 4.6 miles from Tenrikyo Mission Headquarters 
 

Accommodations 

• Two twin beds per room.  Rooms assigned by request and based upon double occupancy. 
• Linens provided including pillow, blanket, and sheets. 
• Gender neutral community restrooms and showers. 
• Room charges are covered by Tenrikyo Mission Headquarters. 
• Food and beverage are not covered. 
• Transportation available to and from dormitory to Tenrikyo Mission Headquarters. 
• Parking available for an additional charge. 

Reservations 

• A Dormitory Reservation Form is required to reserve a room.  All persons staying at the dormitory 
must be listed within the submitted reservation form.  

• Rooms are limited and will be assigned based upon receipt of the Dormitory Reservation Form.  
• The Dormitory Reservation Form is due by May 24, 2024. 

 

Dormitory Reservation Form Link 

The Dormitory Reservation Form link is https://forms.gle/KCbMM1ogF7qLJf818 or the QR code below.

 

If you have questions, please contact Secretary Masuno or Secretary Morishita at (323) 261-3379 or to the 

90th Anniversary Planning Committee at TenrikyoPrograms@gmail.com. 

 

Please see video of the Cal 
State Los Angeles dormitory at 
https://vimeo.com/705828922 

https://forms.gle/KCbMM1ogF7qLJf818
https://forms.gle/KCbMM1ogF7qLJf818
https://vimeo.com/705828922

